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I oppose passage of HB 3382. 

 

I fail to see, or understand the need for, a bill that would overide existing laws, 

ordinances and precedents that have worked, and worked well. 

 

Oregon has a great land use policy that encourages wise growth. Ports should not be 

exempt from these land use laws. 

 


